
 

11 July 2023 
 
Dear Parents and carers 
 

The Dance Department have secured a limited number of tickets for BTEC Dance students 
to see ‘Message in a Bottle’ by Zoo Nation on Friday 6 October 2023. They have some 
remaining ticket availability and are delighted to be able to offer one of these tickets 
to your young person. 
 

The performance is at the Peacock Theatre in London. We will depart from school at 
16:00, travelling by train and underground, stopping at Victoria station where students 
can purchase food from the Food Hall, or bring a packed tea if preferred. We expect to 
return to Redhill Station at approximately 23:00, walking back to school where students 
can be collected. 
 

The total cost of theatre ticket plus travel will be £47 which can be paid 
via ParentPay. This can either be paid in full or in three instalments; full payment must be 
received no later than Thursday 24 August and the first instalment must be paid by Friday 
14 July. Please also complete the Consent Form HERE. 

 

Dress code is smart casual with sensible footwear. 
 

If you would like your young person to go on this trip BUT the full cost is not affordable to 
you, we can allocate funds from the ACE Foundation to cover some of it. ACE is our 
charitable trust that provides opportunities to inspire our students to aim higher whatever 
their background or circumstances. Please email or phone Mrs E Loughran (ACE Trustee) 
to discuss further eloughran@carringtonschool.org, 01737 764356 extension 231. 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. 
Best wishes 

Mrs B Maddox 

Head of Dance 

 

https://zoonation.co.uk/productions/message-in-a-bottle/
http://www.parentpay.com/
https://forms.office.com/e/Mji5iAut37
https://carringtonschool.org/ace/
mailto:eloughran@carringtonschool.org

